
AQUASOL 
Water Treatment Solutions 

 

1 | P a g e  
 

6th August 2013 
 
 
Mr Rasmus Moerch 
Assistant Director (Licensing) 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre 
Western Australia 6849 
 

 

 

Attn: Mr Rasmus Moerch  

Dear Sir; 

 

Re: Amendment of Water Services Operating Licence No 42 (OL42) 

I refer to your correspondence dated the 4th July 2013 regarding approval for amending our current 
Water Services Operating Licence No 42. 

By this letter we would like to amend terminology used in our approved licence, as Aquasol will be 
providing “Non Potable Services” instead or “Irrigation Services” to Lancelin South Development. 

Non Potable Water will be used in urban areas for lawn watering, car washing, etc. No water will be used 
for agricultural purposes.  

I trust this information satisfactorily addresses the points raised in your correspondence and I look 
forward to your favourable response. 

In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself directly. 

 
 
Yours Faithfully 
Aquasol Pty Ltd 
 
 
 
Francisca Haro  
Environmental Coordinator 
f.haro@aquaso.com.au 
 


